
From: 

To: 

Date: 

Subject: 

Hi Lisa, 

"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 

"Dominato, Lisa" <Lisa.Dominato@vancouver.ca> 

6/24/2023 4:52:48 PM 

RE: Request for info - Vancouver Building Code 

We are currently working toward July 26 as a target to report back on Council's direction to provide a plan to update 

the Building Bylaw to adopt the top step of the BC Zero Carbon Step Code, although I do not expect that this report 

will include specific bylaw amendments. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 

Best, 

Paul 

From: Dominato, Lisa <Lisa.Dominato@vancouver.ca> 

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 11:41 AM 

To: Mochrie, Paul <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 

Cc: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL 

Subject: Request for info - Vancouver Building Code 

Hi Paul, 

Are staff bringing any updates to the Vancouver Building Bylaw in the next 6 months? 

Lisa 

----------------------------------------------------------




